
GEORGE BUSH 

May 18, 1996 

Dear Bob, 

I was very pleased that you called me in advance of Wednesday's 
big announcement. Thanks for the courtesy. 

I am thrilled with the way in which your decision has been 
received. I remain confident that when the campaign puts Clinton 
in true focus and when the whole country sees your own honor 
and decency you are going to win this thing. For our country's 
sake I sure hope you do. 

One last thought, sometime during the summer Barbara and I 
would love to have you come by our place here for a night or two. 
I promise you that you'd get some quiet and some rest. Maybe on 
a campaign swing to Boston, New Hampshire or Portland you two 
could peel off and come by. We have strong gates here; and the 
press can easily be kept at bay. Governor George and his family 
will be here July 22 - August 3. That might be a good time. 

In any event I am very proud of you and, of course, you will be in 
our thoughts and prayers. Good luck. 

Sincerely, 
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